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City of Beloit Launches Survey for 2025-29 Consolidated Plan 

March 5, 2024 - The City of Beloit’s Community Development Department is seeking 

feedback from city residents as part of the 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan Update. 

Beloit residents are invited to share what they think are the top community needs and 

priorities in Beloit for the next five years. The survey is available in English and Spanish 

and can be taken by April 15, 2024, at 

https://www.surveyhero.com/c/beloitresidentsurvey2024. 

A Consolidated Plan is a written strategic plan outlining how the City plans to use its 

Community Development Block Grant funding over the next 5 years based on a needs 

analysis. Community needs are identified through public input and local data. Each 

Annual Action Plan must directly tie to the associated Consolidated Plan to track and 

report progress in achieving these 5-year goals.   

Learn more about the overall Consolidated Plan process here: 

https://www.beloitwi.gov/index.asp?SEC=8A616ED0-B431-4151-A14D-

4F2514479A44&DE=F3352356-8D9D-41CF-88B2-A617FCDBFAFD 
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